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DACUSVILLE COMMUNITY CLUB OF SC
Fihrto., 2671 EARLS BRIDGE ROAD
DASHIYLE EASLEY, SOUTH CAROLINA 29640

June 13, 2025

Ms. Tonisha James

Grants/Accounts Payable Analyst

South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 517

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Final Summary of Grant for Electronic Sign

Dacusville Community Club of SC

Dear Ms. James:

The total amount spent on the electronic sign was $24,245.96 with an additional $5,820.00
for installation, bringing the total to $30,065.96. The remaining amount after the
$25,000.00 grant, was paid for by Dacusville Community Club of South Carolina.

The first and foremost goal that was attained was the safety issue for the members of the
Community Center who used to have to climb a ladder to change letters on the previous
sign to announce events. We have received positive feedback from the community in that
we are now able to provide advance notice of multiple activities that are occurring at the
Community Center instead of just one. Many people were not even aware that the building
was being used, much less the number of classes that are offered or the services that we
provide to the community. It is also aesthetically pleasing and gives the center and
surrounding area, an updated look. It is a win-win for both the community and the
Community Center. We very much appreciate the fact that were able to attain this grant
and would like to thank Representative Davey Hiott for his continued support of the
Dacusville Community.

Sincerely,

7;2‘4:{ A Oty
Lori A. Osborn, President
Dacusville Community Club of SC



